Distance Education Committee Minutes
October 12-13, 2009
The meeting was opened by John Newman, chairman of the Distance Education Committee by email to all committee members.
Member responding in Attendance: Bob Byram, Cheryl Gregersen, Bob Hannu, John Newman, Margaret Puccinelli, 
Absent by no response: Jim Elithorp, DJ Smith
Meeting items were sent out on October 12, 2009
Old Business: 
1. IAV policies are still being reviewed at President’s council for acceptance. Senate President, Frank Daniels, reports that President’s council has canceled the last two meetings is the reason for the delay.
New Business: 
1. Lisa Frazier reports that eight Fujitsu PDF scanners have been purchased and will delivered to the following sites: Winnemucca, Ely, Pahrump, Wendover, Wells, Owyhee, Elko Open Lab, and Battle Mountain. Installation should be complete by the end of October.
No meeting date was set for November.

Meeting was adjourned October 13, 2009
Minutes taken by John Newman.

Respectfully submitted,

John Newman – Chairman Distance Education 
